
I appreciate you reading my email of our support for HB 2927 and our support for NO on SB 825. 
 
SB 825 SHOULD NOT be brought to a vote. NO on SB 825 because it weakens the national popular vote 
in Oregon. 
 
HB 2927 SHOULD go to the floor, voted on, and passed since there are the votes for it to pass. 
 
HB 2927 will bring the Oregon presidential votes in parity with our other votes. One person = one vote 
will rule all elections in Oregon when HB 
2927 becomes law. 
 
YES HB 2927! 
 
NO SB 825! 
 
Thank you, 
Chris Gates 
4920 NE Glisan St #411 
Portland OR 97213 
503-796-2613 

 


